
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

February 17, 1997 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in called session 
Monday, February 17, 1997 at 6:00 p.m. in the Assembly Room at City Hall. 

Mayor Simpson called the meeting to order with Commissioners Davis, Raper, Brock, 
and Middleton present.  Invocation was given by Commissioner Davis. 

Mayor Simpson then stated that the first item on the agenda was the Water Contract 
with Etowah.  He informed the Board that he had sent a letter dated January 15, 1997 
asking for renegotiation.  As of this date I have not been contacted by either the Etowah 
City Commission or the Utility Board.  Hale Booth called to inform me that he would be 
in Athens and would contact me for a meeting on that date.  He called and informed City 
Hall  that he had to return to Chattanooga due to his meeting in Athens running longer 
than expected.  He was to call back but so far there has been no contact.  Mayor Simpson 
then made a motion that Englewood notify the City Commission of Etowah that if there 
is to be no discussion on the contract then the Town of Englewood will not honor 
it.  Motion was seconded by Middleton.  Davis-Nay, Raper-Aye, Brock-Aye, Middleton-
Aye, Simpson-Aye. 

The Mayor then informed the Board that the Mayor's statement on the bond issue was 
no longer on the agenda.  He stated that if a bonding should ever occur that it would be 
done through Englewood.  This is in reference to the Mine Road Landfill. 

Motion was then made by Brock, seconded by Middleton to hire Dewayne Buckner as 
maintenance worker.  All ayes. 

Motion made by Davis, seconded by Middleton to adjourn the meeting.  All ayes. 

Edward Simpson                                                                                Deborah Morgan                 
Mayor                                                                                                     Recorder 

 


